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Finally, brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may have free course, and be glorified.  

2 Thessalonians 3:1 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Open Day 
 

On Saturday June 1st, Salisbury Reformed Seminary 
held its Open Day. A number of friends joined the 
students and trustees for the meetings, some visiting 
the Seminary for the first time.  William Macleod 
preached challenging messages on the subject of 
prayer.  Stressing its importance, he began by saying, 
“Nothing is more important than prayer.”  He 
emphasised that it is important for all Christians but of 
vital importance for ministers of the gospel of Christ. 
 

 
To listen to these messages, please visit the Seminary YouTube channel: 

Salisbury Seminary YouTube channel  

 

Open Lecture Day Creation Lectures 
 

OPEN LECTURE DAY 

Time Saturday October 12th 

 09.00 – 

10.15 

 

 

The Misery of Man’s Sinful 
State 

Malcolm Watts 

10.30 – 

11.45 

 

 

Guidance 

 

David Kay 

12.00 – 

13.15 

 

 

New Liberalism 

 

Neil Pfeiffer 

14.15 –  

15.30 

 

 

Biblical Priorities 

 

John Thackway 

15.45 – 

17.00 

 

 

Selina, Countess of 

Huntingdon 

Roland Burrows 

 
On Saturday October 12th 2024, Salisbury 
Reformed Seminary is holding its Open Lecture 
Day.  It is an opportunity for men interested and 
supportive of the Seminary to join the students at 
Grove House, 18 Wilton Road, Salisbury SP2 7EE.   
Refreshments will be provided.   

 
Also, on Friday October 11th, Andy MacIntosh will 
be taking three lectures on Creation.  All are 
welcome to join the students for these lectures.  
Refreshments will be provided. 
 

CREATION LECTURES 

Time Friday October 11th 

12.00 – 

13.15 

 

How Science grew out of 

the Reformation 

 

Andy MacIntosh 

 

14.15 –  

15.30 

 

Why Creation is 

Theologically Important 

 

Andy MacIntosh 

 

15.45 – 

17.00 

 

How True Science Points to 

the God of the Bible 

 

Andy MacIntosh 

 

 
 

Please inform the Administrator by October 4th if 
you are intending to come to the Open Lecture Day 
and/or the Friday lectures on Creation:   

admin@salisburyseminary.org 
 

“The work of preaching is the highest and 

greatest and most glorious calling to 

which anyone can ever be called” 

Martyn Lloyd-Jones 

mailto:admin@salisburyseminary.org

